
 
 

 

8/29/2019 
 
Timco Engineering, Inc. 
849 NW State Road 45 
Newberry, FL  32669 
 
Ref:  Request for C2PC on our FCC ID:  H78KPMT2W 
 
This will serve as a request for a C2PC on the above referenced FCC Identifier.  There have 
been no changes to the circuit except the PA chip was changed and the device is now providing 
6.5Vdc instead of 12.8Vdc.  The change is in the internal battery package.  
 
We are providing update documents in the filing. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Yoram Kenig 
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